Your Registration Confirmation Number

2019 HBCU National Conference

Thu 6/27/2019 11:06 AM

To: Abiola, Ofosuwa M <ofosuwa.abiola@Howard.edu>

External Email Warning

WARNING! Please proceed with caution as this message could be a scam. The sender's
account may have been compromised and used to send malicious messages. If this message
seems suspicious, please DO NOT CLICK any of the links and/or attachments. If you believe

the contents of this email may be unsafe, please send it as an attachment to the ETS
Information Security Team: ets-infosec@howard.edu.

Dear Ofosuwa Abiola,

Thank you for registering for "2019 National HBCU Week Conference - General Registration".
Your Registration Confirmation Number is ZDNSVHRV2G7.

If you have questions, feel free to contact the event planner at Special.events@ed.gov

To view info about the event and your Registration, click here:
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?

url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cvent.com%2FEvents%2FRegister%2FRegNumConfirmation.aspx%
3Fe%3D1953fe25-82a4-4801-850f-

8d231e07a850&amp:data=02%7C01%7Cofosuwa.abiola%40howard.edu%7Cf423adb2bd714d
3a2a8608d6fb110b0e%7C02ac0c07b75f46bf9b133630ba94bb69%7C0%7C0%7C63697244795

4445185&amp;sdata=iLAQOu5%2BC4kwMFvOLQ7S6jSE15%2FgH92r2CACU8VTQ5A%3D&amp
rreserved=0

Having trouble with the link? Copy and paste the URL into your web browser.



